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Duquesne Licht Company - o
PO Box 4

Shippingport, PA 150770004

JOMN D SIERER
Viee Presdent - Nuces Group 417) 6435258

October 7, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulato.y Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
Generic Letter 87-02, Unresolved Safety Issue A-46

Gentlemen:

On July 29, 1988, the NRC Staff issued a Safety Evaluation Report
(SER) on Revision 0 of the Generic Implementation Procedure (GIP) for
Seismic Verification of Nuclear Plant Equipment developed by the
Seismic Qualification Utility Group (SQUG). The letter to SQUG,
enclosing the SER, requests that SQUG member utilities provide to the
NRC, within 60 days, a schedule for implementing the GIP. By letter
dated August 19, 1988 to Mr. Shao, SQUG clarified that the sixty days
would expire on October 7, 1988. This letter responds to the NRC
request for our plant-specific seismic verification plans for Beaver
valley UYnit 1, consistent with the requirements of Generic Letter
87-02, "Verificatior of Seismic Adequacy of Mechanical and Electrical
Equipment in Operating Reactors, Unresolved Safety Issue (USI) A-46."

As members of SQUG and the Electric Power Research Institute
(EPRI), we have supported the many efforts on which the GIP is
based. The SER ~2ndorses the methodology and criteria embodied in
Revision 0 of the GIP, subject to satisfactory resolution of a number
of open issues and NRC comments. Action by SQUG and its contractors
is underway to resolve the identified open issues and comments in
accordance with the SQUG schedule presented at the August 10-11, 1988
meeting with the NRC staff and included with the SQUG letter to
Mr. L. Shao dated August 19, 1988. This schedule projects completion
of Revision 2 of the GIP in Spring, 1989, contingent upon SQUG and
NRC agreement on the resolution of the various open issues. Revision
2 of the GIP is the version which is scheduled to contain all of the
information needed to implement the USI A-46 generic letter at SQUG
member plants. The final NRC SER Supplement on Revision 2 of the GIP
is anticipated by mid-1989.

Duquesne Light Company's plans for implementation of the GIP at
our Beaver Valley Unit 1 plant are necessarily preliminary given the
current status of and schedule for completion of Revision 2 of the
GIP and NRC's SER Supplement on that revision. However, it is our
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